
2025 Oita Prefectural Library

The Coordinators for International Relations from the Oita 
Prefectural Office will be reading foreign-language picture books 
while explaining in Japanese.
Let’s have a great time reading stories in a variety of languages!

The Coordinators for International Relations from the Oita 
Prefectural Office will be reading foreign-language picture books 
while explaining in Japanese.
Let’s have a great time reading stories in a variety of languages!

24th of July（Thur）

【Where】Oita Prefectural Library: in the “Story-telling room” within the “Children’s room”.

【Who】Children ages 3 up to elementary school age. All language backgrounds welcome.

※ Adults will also be able to participate, providing there is enough space in the venue. 

【For inquiries】Oita Prefectural Library – Children’s Services (Children’s room)

Tel: 097-546-9981／FAX: 097-546-9985／Email: jidou［@］ms1.oita-library.jp

※ Please contact us by email if possible, removing the brackets around the “@” sign when doing so.

31st of July（Thur）

7th of August（Thur）

Chinese Storytelling 
Session

English Storytelling 
Session

Korean Storytelling 
Session

Event time：

For all sessions

14:00～14:30
Pre-booking not 

required
Free entry


